
CHURCH SCHOOLS 
PARTNERSHIP 

Frenchay Primary School 



Visitors to 
School 

Revd Charles is a 

regular visitor to lead 

worship in school. He 

has also played the flute 

and cello during some 

of  his visits. 



OPEN THE BOOK LEAD WORSHIP EVERY TWO WEEKS, ACTING OUR BIBLE

STORIES THAT LINK TO OUR VALUE.  



Annie Davey regularly visits to lead 

worship telling stories through 

painting. 



REDLAND PARISH 
CHURCH 

SUPPORTING OUR 
EASTER SERVICES AT 
ST JOHN’S CHURCH 



Members of  the 

congregation lead dance 

and drama activities in 

church with groups of  

children



Congregation members planned, 

prepared and lead activities for 

the Easter Sessions in church 

such as creating Gardens of  

Gethsemane 



CHOIR

The Choir master at St Johns Church 
came and lead Choir activities in school. 
He then began a Choir with our 
children in the church every week. They 
sang in the Carols By Candlelight 
Service at Christmas for the Frenchay
community.



ALL OUR MAIN SERVICES ARE HELD IN THE CHURCH WITH REVD CHARLES OR MEMBERS WHO 
ARE LAY PREACHERS LEADING. THESE INCLUDE HARVEST, MOTHER’S DAY, EASTER AND 

CHRISTMAS SERVICES .



Nativity and Year 5/6 
Performances are held in 
the Church every year



Family and friends come to each service to watch and be involved. 



Year 4, 5 and 6 
Performance in Church 

The Year 6 Leaver’s Service is 

also in the Church. 



175TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE

SCHOOL SAW A CHURCH SERVICE

WITH MANY IMPORTANT GUESTS! 



Members of  all the local Christian Churches joined 
our 175th Celebration including Bishop Lee. 



FARADAY WORKSHOP – YEAR 5 AND 6 



The 
Noise 

From our Newsletter… The Noise visited to improve our 

environment. The group of  volunteers from the New 

Life Church gave up their time to do many jobs around 

the school. This included painting walls, sheds and 

entrance halls, refreshing the playground paintings, 

washing benches and the pitch fence to name but a few! 

The final job was to re-weave the willow which was 

beginning to take on a wilder look! 

All the work has been done through sharing God's love 

and it is a really blessing to all of  us at school. It has 

made such a different to the environment, refreshing 

things for our time left here. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all 12 people 

volunteers who worked so hard. We really are very 

grateful.



New Life Church – Making a difference


